
Feedback on Transportation Vehicle 

Certification Experience 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Certification Experience 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on my recent experience 

with the transportation vehicle certification process. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the professionalism of your team. The certification staff were 

knowledgeable and guided us through every step clearly. 

However, I would like to suggest improvements in the scheduling process. It took longer than 

expected to secure a date for the inspection, which could be streamlined in the future. 

Overall, I appreciate the effort put into the certification process and look forward to future 

interactions. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


